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JAMES FEDERAL WELL #1/30-025-31515 ) 
Dickey, Sylvia, EMNRD / S 
Sent: Thursday, April 23, 2015 10:37 AM I 
To: Brown, Maxey G, EMNRD 
Cc: Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD 

Maxey; 

I spoke to Phillip Goetze regarding the well above. 

After reviewing the 3160-5 Sundry, approved by Paul Schwartz 4/14/2015 and initialed by OCD 4/22/2015, the 
well's tubing has been changed from 2 3/8 to 3 1/2 j55. According to IPI 479 approved 1/20/2015, the operator 
was granted an increase in pressure to 2260 psi. from 969 psi from the original SWD-486. 

This increase in pressure was granted and based on the SRT conducted on 10/21/2014 thru a 2 3/8 tubing. 

Please advise on how you wish to inform the operator (thru letter, email or your verbal communication) regarding 
the above findings. 

SYLVIA A DICKEY 
Compliance Officer 
Hobbs OCD District I Office 
575-370-3188 
575-393-6161 112 

APR I 7 201 
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